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Important Notice 
The Depository Trust & Clearing Corporation 

 

DTCC Public (White) 

 

B #: z0269 

Date: October 8, 2024 

To: All Clients 

Category: Service Update 

From: DTCC 

Attention: All Clients 

Subject: Hurricane Milton – Service Update 

 
In preparation for Hurricane Milton, which has intensified to a major storm and is expected to reach 
the gulf coast of Florida by October 9, 2024, DTCC has completed the transfer of critical business 
operations from its Tampa site to out-of-region locations. This action was taken in accordance with 
DTCC’s business continuity and resilience strategy and as a precautionary measure to ensure 
availability of products, services and client support, as well as to protect market stability, during the 
storm. While the Tampa office will be closed through at least October 10, 2024, DTCC will continue to 
maintain the seamless delivery of services to clients. 
 
Clients should contact their Relationship Manager or regular point of contact with any questions. 
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